Class 1 and 2 Newsletter

Welcome back after the summer break! We welcome all of our new starters into school and reception and we welcome our Year 1 children back who have joined us in Class 2! We hope this year is filled with memorable and exciting experiences.

The staff that are working with your children this year are:

Class 1: Miss Ward & Mrs Jackson

Class 2: Miss Newby, Miss Thomson and Miss Wardell We have attached our curriculum newsletter to let parents know our topics for the Autumn Term. Thus half

term we will be focusing on 'Myself', 'People Who Help Us' and 'Welcoming Autumn'.



We are implementing a new reading and phonics scheme this year and we are very excited to share this with the children. We are currently in the process of assessing your children to send out either a Lilac - Discussion based book or Pink -

Phonics based book. The books will be sent home with a reading record for you to sign every time you read with your child at home. We are hoping to have a phonics and reading training for parents confirmed within the coming weeks.





Our <u>P.E. days</u>, this term, have been confirmed as a Monday. Children will need to bring a white t-shirt, black shorts and PE plimsolls or trainers. To avoid all confusion, we ask that everything be label. This includes uniform and PE kits.

The children have been working hard to settle into new routines and follow rules around school. We are very proud of them all and we try to share as much of their journey via our social media channels.

Facebook: St. Patrick's Catholic Primary School

Twitter: @StPatricksRCTho

The Year 1 children in Class 2 will get new spellings and homework every Friday and will be tested on a Thursday. It would be brilliant if you could help them to practise!

Thank you for all the incredible parental support, whilst the children are settling into school. Please don't hesitate the speak to staff on the doors or make an appointment, if you need to speak about anything.



Thank You Class 1 & 2 Staff